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academic level possible; the joy will be to watch your child thrive in a nurturing and safe 
environment. To ensure that you and your child get off to a great start, we would like to invite you to 
our annual Welcome Orientation. 

On Tuesday, August 29, 2023, a Welcome Orientation will be held for the students and families of 
all incoming sixth graders and new entrants, during which you and your child will have an 
opportunity to
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meet some of our staff members, tour the middle school, and most importantly, to try 
his/her locker combination. There will be a brief presentation by school administration and Officer 
Fernandez, a member of Suffolk County's Police Department's Community Relations Bureau on 
some insights of social media and other topics that relate to transitioning to middle school (A-L 
families presentation will begin at 10:00 am, while M-Z families will begin at 11:00). The Welcome 
Orientation will provide your child with an opportunity to become comfortable with his/her new 
surroundings before the first day of school. I encourage you to converse with any of our staff 
members about the middle school experience. 

School officially reopens for all students on Wednesday, September 6, 2023. On that first day of 
school, students should report directly to Advisory by 7:25 AM, and an extended Advisory will be 
held. During this time, students will obtain assistance from their Advisory teachers on operating 

assist your child. We encourage 
you to contact any of our staff members for support. We are all here to make your child's year the 
best that it can be., and we look forward to meeting you. If you have any questions regarding the 
Welcome Orientation, please call the main office at (631) 968-1210. 

Sincerely, 

Lisette L. Lars, Ed.D. 
Principal 
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Estimado Padres / Tutores, 

¡Bienvenidos a la familia de la escuela secundaria Bay Shore! En nombre del personal de BSMS, me 
gustaría aprovechar esta oportunidad para 
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